
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Peter McGinnis, Fire Marshall 
FROM:  Phil Gonot 
DATE: July 22, 2021 
SUBJECT:  Fire Fees for Building Permits 
 
The difference from the regular Building Permits is that the percentage is applied for all four 
disciplines, rather than for Fire Prevention for one discipline.  Each discipline for the regular 
Building Permits charge a percentage rate for each work item.  The Fire Prevention needs to charge 
the percentage rate for the entire Construction Value which includes the four disciplines (Structural, 
mechanical, Electrical and Plumbing). 
 
The language in the ordinance should read the percentage rate for the entire Construction Value 
including all disciplines. 
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